
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Ruben Diaz

Statement by Senator Rev Ruben Diaz about the New Legionnaires

RUBEN DIAZ  September 4, 2015

WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW By Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz District 32 Bronx County, New York 
 Tel 718-991-3161

Statement by Senator Rev Rubén Díaz about the New Legionnaires

Senator Rev Ruben Diaz has issued the following statement about the New Legionnaires: 

"I am extremely concerned about the most recent case of Legionnaires at Melrose Houses,
and I am afraid to think that this Administration could be lying to us. Not too long ago they
said that everything is fine, and now they say it's not and more people are dying. Are they
hiding something? If there is something else we need to know, I pray that they will tell us
before more lives are lost."

For further information, please contact Ms. Ann Noonan, Chief of Staff at (646) 251-6069.


